
 

 

 
March 3, 2025 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
Attention: Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: EB-2019-0207 - Distribution System Capacity Information Map – Phase 1 

Implementation 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
In the Ontario Energy Board letter, dated October 17, 2024, licensed electricity distributors were expected 
to post, to their website, Phase 1 capacity information maps using their existing systems by March 3, 2025. 
 
Due to an unforeseen, out of country, family emergency for a critical staff member, Halton Hills Hydro 
Inc. will not meet the March 3, 2025 implementation date.  Halton Hills Hydro Inc. expects to have the 
capacity information maps posted to its website by Friday, March 7, 2025. A confirmation letter will be 
sent to the Ontario Energy Board on Friday, March 7, 2025 confirming the completion of the Phase 1 
implementation. In the interim, customers are still able to contact our Engineering Department to inquire 
about capacity options. 
 
In the event of any additional information, questions or concerns, please contact Tracy Rehberg-
Rawlingson, Regulatory Affairs Officer, at tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 extension 257. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson 
Regulatory Affairs Officer, HHHI 
 
Cc: Scott Knapman, President & CEO, HHHI 
      Ahmad Niazi, CFO, HHHI 
      Usman Khalid, Asset and Planning Manager, HHHI 
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